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February 9, 2018

Rev. Tan Beng-Chi

PCT Moderator, 62nd General Assembly

PCT General Secretary

Dear Rev. Lyim Hong-Tiong

We are deeply saddened to hear about the earthquake of 6.4 magnitude that

occurred on Feb. 6th. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and the victims.

We pray for the safety of those who are involved in relief operation and quick

recovery of your land.

May the Lord comfort you and bless your land!

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Makio Kodaira

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Kirisuto Kyodaidan (Brotherhood of Christ Church/ BCC)


